
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
16th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Holy Cross Church VIRTUAL Festival of Christmas Trees 2020 

 
 

This year the Festival of Christmas Trees will be slightly different as it is not 
possible to get both schools together. Each school in the Federation will have their 
own Christmas tree to decorate. 
 
To decorate Framfield’s Christmas tree we would like as many pupils as possible 
to make a ribbon Christmas tree decoration.   
 
Ribbons are symbol of remembrance. They are powerful symbols of the ties that 
bind. This has been a difficult year for most of us as we haven’t always been able 
to spend time with friends and loved ones so this decoration idea seems 
especially pertinent. 
 
Please follow the steps below to make your ribbon Christmas tree decoration.  
 
What you need: 
Twig 
Ribbon 
String 
Scissors 
 
Tie on as many pieces of ribbon as you’d like/will fit onto your twig and 
then cut each side on an angle to represent a Christmas tree shape.  
 
Tie a piece of jute/string on the end to hang the decoration. 
 
If you do not have ribbon at home there will be ribbon in a plastic wallet 
in the collection box for pupils to use.  
 
We will be decorating the tree the week beginning the 23rd November. If 
you could have your Christmas tree decoration ready to hand to your child’s 
class teacher by Friday 20th November.   
 
 
Thank you for helping to support our school. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs L Pestell 
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